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Oliver Hoban

From: Sarah Papaleo
Sent: 04 December 2023 07:53
To: Development Control
Subject: FW: 4/23/2322/0F1 - WESTWOOD, Rheda Park, Frizington

Morning, 
 
Can I have this on the website and MIS please? 
 
Please note that the advice in this email is given in good faith on the basis of the information 
available at the present time. The advice may be subject to revision following further examination 
or consultation, or where additional information comes to light, and is therefore not binding on any 
future recommendation which may be made to the Council or any formal decision by the Council. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Sarah Papaleo MRTPI 
Senior Planning Officer 
Development Management 
Cumberland Council 

 
 

From: >  
Sent: Saturday, December 2, 2023 5:26 PM 
To: Sarah Papaleo  
Subject: Re: 4/23/2322/0F1 - WESTWOOD, Rheda Park, Frizington 
 

CAUTION: External email, think before you click!  
Please report any suspicious email to our IT Helpdesk  
 

Dear Sarah 
 
4/23/2322/0F1 - WESTWOOD, Rheda Park, Frizington 
 
Thanks this is just a request from AFPC for a site visit. 
 
Gwynneth Everett 
Clerk to Arlecdon and Frizington Parish Council 
On Friday, 1 December 2023 at 09:19:19 GMT, Sarah Papaleo  wrote:  
 
 

Many thanks, a site visit will of course be undertaken. 

  

Is this to be lodged as an objection on the application, or is the comment neutral and just a 
request? 
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Thanks again. 

  

Please note that the advice in this email is given in good faith on the basis of the information 
available at the present time. The advice may be subject to revision following further examination 
or consultation, or where additional information comes to light, and is therefore not binding on any 
future recommendation which may be made to the Council or any formal decision by the Council. 

  

Kind regards, 

  

Sarah Papaleo MRTPI 

Senior Planning Officer 

Development Management 

Cumberland Council 

 

  

From:   
Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2023 7:35 PM 
To: Sarah Papaleo  
Subject: 4/23/2322/0F1 - WESTWOOD, Rheda Park, Frizington 

  

CAUTION: External email, think before you click!  
Please report any suspicious email to our IT Helpdesk  

  

Dear Sarah 

  

Apologies can the PC just request a site visit. 

  

regards 

  

Gwynneth Everett 

Clerk AFPC 



3

This email is confidential and is for the attention of the addressee only. Cumberland Council accept no responsibility 
for information, errors or omissions contained in it. We make every effort to keep our network free from viruses. You 
should independently check this e-mail and any attachments for viruses, as we can take no responsibility for any 
computer viruses that might be transferred by way of this e-mail.  


